
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 11/11/2011 12:20:27 PM
To: 'cjs@cpuc.ca.gov' (cjs@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Fw: Reportable CPUC Gas Incident

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2011 09:33 PM 
To: UO EP Gas Incident Notify 
Cc: Lam, William Q (GE&O); Tang, Wai (GE&O); 
Subject: Reportable CPUC Gas Incident

Redacted Horner, Trina

At approximately 1905 hours, at Mission and Beale Streets in San Francisco, a PG&E construction crew 
was excavating at a 16-inch DFM when they inadvertently struck and broke a 2-inch steel drip line off of 
the DFM resulting in a release of gas. The operating pressure of the DFM was 55 psig. The flow of gas 
was stopped at 2045 hours. Repairs are nearly complete and relights will begin soon. Four customers 
lost service. Police are on scene and blocked off the area.

There was no ignition, injuries or fatalities as a result of this incident. Damages are less than 
$50,000. This was reported to the CPUC at 2108 hours this evening due to the presence of Bay Area 
TV Channel 5 arrived on scene.

Please let me know if you require any additional information regarding this incident.

Redacted
Regulatory Compliance
PG&E - Gas Engineering & Operations
375 N. Wiget Ln., Walnut Creek, CA

Redacted
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